Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD

From: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD

Sent: Wednesday, May 6, 2020 3:45 PM

To: ‘Brittany Esparza'; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Cc: Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD; Jennifer Knowlton; lke Tavarez; Robert McNeill; Sheldon Hitchcock;
Dakota Neel; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Eads, Cristina, EMNRD

Subject: RE: (Extension Request #4) Arabian 6 Fee 006H (2RP-5433) 5-1-2019 (Incident #NAB1914240573)

RE: Incident #NAB1914240573
Brittany,
Your request for an extension to May 20, 2020 is approved. Please, make this the last extension on this release.

Thank you,

Robert J Hamlet

State of New Mexico

Energy, Minerals, and Natural Resources
Oil Conservation Division

811 S. First St., Artesia NM 88210

(575) 748-1283
Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us

From: Brittany Esparza <besparza@concho.com>

Sent: Wednesday, May 6, 2020 3:27 PM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>

Cc: Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD <Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us>; Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD
<Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us>; Jennifer Knowlton <jknowlton@concho.com>; lke Tavarez <itavarez@concho.com>;
Robert McNeill <RMcNeill@concho.com>; Sheldon Hitchcock <SLHitchcock@concho.com>; Dakota Neel
<DNeel2@concho.com>; Brittany Esparza <besparza@concho.com>

Subject: [EXT] (Extension Request #4) Arabian 6 Fee 006H (2RP-5433) 5-1-2019

To Whom it May Concern,

Under the new spill rule a Closure Report is due for the above release on May 6, 2020. Due to undesirable
circumstances and IT issues, COG is requesting a two-week extension until May 20, 2020 in order to prepare,
finalize and submit a Closure Report. Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.

Thank you,
Brittowy N. Esparza
HSE Administrative Assistant

besparza@concho.com
COG Operating LLCH
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